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Vanessa Stockley 21 November 2022 at 14:18
To:

Good afternoon
| have been informed that the Draft Local Plan 2045 includes a proposal to upgrade Rough Common Road.

It is completely unacceptable that this road through the village of Rough Common is even being considered for an upgrade
to allow ALL TRAFFIC to be diverted away from the City Centre towards the proposed by-passes.

Any such "upgrade" can only have an enormously negative affect on the health and wellbeing of the residents of Rough
Common. The resulting huge numbers of vehicles passing through this proposed "upgraded" road will result in very
substantial increases in both noise and air pollution. It is already well documented that air pollution is responsible for deaths
of people living in poor air quality areas. How on earth can Canterbury City Council think this plan is a good idea.

| wish to register in the stongest possible terms my disagreement with this plan.
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